
From something old to something new       The 50th Reunion is awaiting you!

Make your plans to attend the THS Class of 1964 “Nifty Fifty Reunion”. 

When you entered the doors of Tuscaloosa High School in the Fall of 1963, to start our senior year, did 
you ever imagine that 50 years later we would all gather again? Where have the years gone?

After 50 years of life’s great journey…there is so much to talk about. Let’s get together April 25 and 26, 
2014, and talk, laugh, cry, show photos, renew old friendships, and maybe say hello and goodbye again 
to THS 64 classmates.

We kick off the weekend on Friday night, April 25, 2014, from 6-10 p.m., at one of the oldest structures 
still in use in the Druid City, The University Club, located at Queen City Avenue and University Boulevard.

On Saturday night, April 26, 2014, from 6-11 p.m., we will continue the reunion at one of Tuscaloosa’s 
newest and most popular gathering places, The River Market, on the banks of the Warrior River, located 
at Jack Warner Parkway and Queen City Avenue.

The University Club is a symbol the Class of 1964 heritage and past, while The River Market represents 
the future.

The total cost of the “Nifty Fifty Reunion” weekend is $80 a couple and $40 single/unaccompanied.

When we gather Friday night to “Say Hello” again we’ll have light hors d’ oeuvres and a cash bar.  
Saturday night will provide a walk down memory lane starting with former WTBC DJ Tiger Jack playing 
our music from the 50s and 60s. The program will honor deceased classmates and teachers, show 
displays from our years at THS, and present some dubious awards for various achievements and 
accomplishments! We will serve heavy hors d’ oeuvres and have a cash bar on Saturday night.

Please complete the attached sheet and return in the envelope provided as soon as you can. (Make 
checks to THS Class of 1964 Reunion). Then mark your calendars for the “Nifty Fifty Reunion” weekend, 
April 25-26, 2014. If for some reason you will not attend the reunion, we want you to complete the 
sheet and return it to us. We want to know about you.

Other classes have had the best reunion attendance ever at their 50th gatherings. We want the same 
results. 

The Reunion Committee is negotiating rates at local motels and that information will be sent to you. We 
have a class website at www.rwporter.net/THS64/1964.html. We will post information there and on our
Facebook page, THS Class of 64.                                                                                                                              
See you in Tuscaloosa, April 25 and 26, 2014 for the THS Class of 64 “Nifty Fifty Reunion”.

http://www.rwporter.net/THS64/1964.html

